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MEET TODAY’S SPEAKER                           

MAYOR JEFF WAN  
  

         

 
PEOPLE OF ACTION 

President Mary Kemnitz introduced this morning’s speaker, Mayor Jeff Wan, 

who was first elected to the Clayton City Council in 2018 and re-elected in 

2022. He is an East Bay native and has lived in Clayton since 2009.  He grew 

up in Martinez and later was a graduate of UC Davis.  He is an active CPA 

and has been working in private industry for over 20 years.  Since the 

pandemic he has worked primarily from home, which comes in handy as he 

helps with his three school-aged children.    
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Eric Rehn perfectly recited the Four-Way Test. Club Historian Rich Lueck was the Mystery 

Greeter and collected $1. Thought for the Day was from Rotary Foundation Director Susie 

Lim. Today’s Guests are Mayor Jeff Wan and Julia Kitay. 

 
 . 

Thought for the Day from Rotary Foundation Director Susie Lim  
  

 
 
 
 
 

 

WE NEED TO KNOW: Tell us what you think                                                                                                        
Why are you not attending the Thursday morning meetings?  Send your thoughts, 

concerns, suggestions to: CLAYTON ROTARY, BOX 4, CLAYTON CA 94517 or send an email. 

 

 



TODAY’SSPEAKER 
 

 

Mayor Jeff was, indeed, a joy as today’s 

speaker. We went way over the allotted 

time because we had so many questions 

that the Mayor happily addressed. 

At the end of the Mayor’s enjoyable and 

informative presentation, he autographed 

this book which will be donated to the 

Clayton Public Library. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLUBNEWS 
THE NEW SIGN 
Check out the attractive new sign that was installed in front of the building 

where our weekly Rotary meetings are held. It is very hard to miss. 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 



WE NEED EVERYONE’S HELP                                                       

 

THE RUN/WALK 

Director Jeff Wilson sure needs your help. Please be sure to volunteer for 

the Run/Walk fundraiser. There are sign-up sheets at the meetings with all 

sorts of things you can do.  

 

THE PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

Jeff is also working on the Pancake Breakfast which is even more work. In 

fact, there are three days’ worth of work for that event. Here is what we 

still need: 

 

 

 

 

 
- Someone to supply sausage 
- 32 12oz bowls for cream/sugar 
-  6 duct tape rolls 
-  2 blue masking tape rolls 
-  2 box cutters 
-  1 roll of plastic sheeting for tables 
-  1 roll of scotch tape 
-  ticket cost sign  
- 1 funnel 
- 6 rolls paper towels (Susie)  
- 3 bottles Canola oil (Susie) 
- 14 large aluminum trays (Joan) 
- 540 paper plates (Bill Selb has, I believe) 
- 1 Raffle ticket roll 
- 5 rolls of the brown ground paper 
-  bleach test strips 
- 1 bottle of bleach 
- 1 bottle of dawn dish soap (Irene) 
- 2 bottles of hand soap 
- 20 pairs of plastic serving gloves 
- 1150 juice cups (Ouimet) 
- 1700 coffee cups (Wenzel) 
- 600 hand wipes (Irene) 
- 1400 coffee stirrers (Wenzel) 
- 1 fan for tents/kitchen (Irene)  
- 1 large ice chest (Ken) 
- 2 fire extinguishers                                     
– oven pads (Barbara) 

 
 

WE NEED TO KNOW: …what you really, really think                                                                                                        
Why are you not attending the Thursday morning meetings?  Send your thoughts, 

concerns, suggestions to: CLAYTON ROTARY, BOX 4, CLAYTON CA 94517 or send an email. 

 

 



ROTARIANSAT WORK 
 
 
President Mary Kemnitz reminds 
us she has 6 meetings left in her 

term of office.  
  

 

SAA Russ Anderson is 
keeping order.  
 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Foundation Chair Susie 
Lim is sitting in for Treasurer Vicki 
Sexton. 

 

 



HAPPYBUCKS Barbara Reifschneider 
 

 

JEFF WILSON had a happy buck this morning. 

Jeff was very happy, but he said he still needs 

more sponsors for the Father’s Day run. Jeff’s 

wedding anniversary is at the end of the month, 

and he will be celebrating 15 years of wedded 

bliss-- not 20. 

 

RICHARD LUECK had two grumpy bucks this 

because he 

doesn’t like it 

when he keeps 

getting 

messages on 

his dashboard 

that say his 

battery needs 

help.  

Richard also 

had a happy 

buck this 

morning for 

Coco farms.  

We visited them 

just a few 

weeks ago and he decided to try some gummy 

chews to help him sleep. Guess what? They 

worked. 

 

 

JULIA KITAY, our guest today, had a happy buck this 

morning because her son just turned 18.  
  
 

 
   

 
     

 
  

 
  



 

 WHERE’S VICKI:   
 

Treasurer Vicki Sexton says “We have been more or less on our 

trek for 3 weeks. As of yesterday, we have hiked 162 miles and it 

seems at least like a hike up Mt Diablo four or five times. We met 

some young women on the trail today, both from Colorado 

studying theology for their master’s degree. Charming women. 

They claimed that they were not outdoorsy but had to do this 

pilgrimage for religious growth. I have run across so many people 

who are doing this for the very same reason. But many are doing 

it to find their spiritual self, while others are doing this because 

they don’t know how much longer they can do physically. I fall into the last reason with a 

smattering of the second.” 

 

“I’m doing much better, getting stronger every day. It’s interesting pushing yourself physically 

to accomplish things I really never knew I could. Many of my friends (i.e., Joan) couldn’t 

figure out the point. I don’t know if I can answer this because the point is different for 

everyone. Although I have said the “f” word many times (mostly to myself and after looking 

at the mountains I need to climb) I’m very happy to have gone on this trip. I’ve learned a lot 

about myself—the new 72-year-old self, that is.” 

  

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

“Here is Iglacia de Santiago in Lestedo a cute church along the way. Although just slightly off 

the road, there were signs leading you to these incredible ruins. This community was 

inhabited from 400 BC thru the first century. What a sight to behold.” 
 
This marks the end of the big hike. They are now heading off to Porto, Portugal for a few days 

of rest then on to Toledo, Spain where they will head home on May 29. 

  



FUNSTUFF Bill Selb 

 
 

FUN STUFF FROM PHYLLIS DILLER 
 

Housework can't kill you, but why take a chance?   
 

 

 

Cleaning your house while our kids are still growing up is 
like shoveling the sidewalk before it stops snowing. 

 

 

The reason women don't play football is because 11 of them would 
never wear the same outfit in public. 

 
 

 

 A bachelor is a guy who never made the same mistake once.  
 

 

 I want my children to have all the things I couldn't afford.  Then I 

want to move in with them.  
 

 Most children threaten at times to run away from home.  This is the only 
thing that keeps some parents going. 

  
 

 

 Any time three New Yorkers get into a cab without an 
argument, a bank has just been robbed. 

 

 

  



 
 

What I don't like about office Christmas parties is looking for a job the next 
day. 

  

 
 

. 

Everybody knows somebody that has a car they don't need. Tell your 
friends about how we administer this vehicle donation program with 
volunteers so that the charity they choose gets the highest 
value. Donate online at Cars2ndChance.org or call for more 
information: (925) 326-5868. 

 

                          

                                     …That’s all folks. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019ray4v2IrNAK1tB9qss_C-cyCp9prDOH7aXPWBXcEwIBioMGJY1MAeavBnELF_leJOfyvmqjM1OraV15ewDDENLAyjNXwqNOkvyf8bJStLmm0BS5jeSx9t8XbLj0mh_LndgF-pmbJZ-OhUHHvvaM7g==&c=-zJUtga4dV0HH2DvVlBi7hs_px4-kc7-A_5vfBQLchi2Xzr0owcRyw==&ch=YOMRZ746D7qjUHyNBMZ_v_iNnm49ZnRj7-zlqtBmINT-GHk3AKZB1g==


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


